
 

You are invited to participate in a 

research study to help fellow 

Parkinson’s caregivers 

Let your voice be heard!  

Help shape the future of Parkinson’s 

caregiver health programs. 

 
This study aims to investigate caregiver health 

and functioning. Please see a research 

associate in the clinic for how to get involved in 

our 45-minute paper-and-pencil survey, which 

can be completed in the Parkinson’s and 

Movement Disorders Center. Compensation is 

not available. 

Thank you! 

For information contact: Sarah Lageman, Ph.D.  
Parkinson’s and Movement Disorders Center 

sarah.lageman@vcuhealth.org (804) 662-5300 
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